Bulldog Management
350 Clover Hills Drive
Rochester, NY 14618

Muay 22, 2020
To Whom It May Concern:

In reference to the new building J&T Properties of Canandaigua is proposing to build at
5290 North Street Canandaigua, we, Bulldog Management, whose property is udjacent to
the property where the building would be constructed, do hereby state we do not have any
issue with the sethack variance J&T Properties of Canandaigua is requesting in order to
move forward with their project.

Any questions coneerning our statement can be directed to Sandy McNabb at cell phone
number 585-747-4274,
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Bulldog Management Owner



